From: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

Sent: 14 September 2017 11:35
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2016/5923/P
Objection

Tania Skelli-Yaoz
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 6829

LGHES

From: ilir mani [mailto

Sent: 13 September 2017 14:33

To: PlanningCommittee <PlanningCommittee @camden.gov.uk>; Skelli-Yaoz, Tania <Tania.Skelli-
Yaoz@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2016/5923/P

Dear Sir/Madam

This is regarding Frognal Court roof development.

I am owner of Flat 5 Frognal Court,NW3 5HL

| strongly object in respect of planning application as above due to but not limited to following factors:
1.1t is dangerous as there are rail tunnels underneath the building so its not safe to build another floor

2.Fire escape will be used as entrance and its very dangerous as it will pose a high fire risk in the event of
fire

3.Noise levels and damages will be substantial as it has happened with rest of frognal court
4.Development will not benefit anybody

Further | reserve the right to take legal action against Camden Council if this application is granted as it will
cause me lots of stress and financial loss.

I am on top floor and will suffer if this application is granted as i dont think planning officers has looked in
detail at this application

Kind Regards

llir mani



